
UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: RHS JROTC Cadets

WHAT: Freshman and New Student

Orientations

WHEN: 2 August 2024

WHERE: Rossview High School

WHY: To showcase the opportunities in 

JROTC in the 2024-2025 school year to the 

incoming class of 2028 and any new 10th

through 12th graders.

OUTCOMES: Cadets applied the values of 

Teamwork, Leadership, Character, and 

Personal Social Responsibility during this 

event.

To learn more information about the Hawk 
Battalion, scan the QR Code or visit our website at: 

https://thehawkbattalion.wixsite.com/jrotc

Summary: RHS JROTC Cadets met with incoming students throughout the day and used static displays, 
group presentations, and one-on-one interactions, to educate the class of 2028 as to what all the RHS 

JROTC Program has to offer them. Additionally, several new 10th through 12th graders, parents and new 
RHS Faculty came by and asked questions, tour the classrooms, or pick up information brochures. 

https://thehawkbattalion.wixsite.com/jrotc

